

Exam *Fine Line* Unit 18

 **LIVEWORKSHEETS**

Past simple Vs Present perfect.

1. I'm hungry. I **didn't eat** / **haven't eaten** anything today.
2. Grandma **visited** / **has visited** us last weekend.
3. Look! Tomek **broke** / **has broken** his arm.
4. Sorry, Sir. I **forgot** / **have forgotten** my homework.
5. Mrs Ziarko **worked** / **has worked** at this school for 5 years.
6. Uncle Tim **was** / **has been** in hospital since Friday.
7. **Did you** / **Have you** ever read a book in English?
8. They **never lived** / **have never lived** in a big city.
9. We **didn't clean** / **haven't cleaned** our room. It's really messy.
10. Ola **wrote** / **has written** a Maths test last week.

1. We not (write) any English tests this month.
2. My grandma (visit) 15 countries in her life.
3. I (eat) pizza for lunch yesterday.
4. They (read) an interesting book last week.
5. My dad (swim) in the Pacific Ocean in 1995.
6. you ever (play) rugby?
7. Mr Mandzelowski (teach) at our school since 1999.
8. I'm thirsty. I not (drink) anything today.
9. She (see) a penguin in a zoo last August.
10. They're very proud because they (climb) Mount Everest.

Past perfect

I. Complete the sentences

1. When she went to bed, she remembered that she _____ off the light.
2. She felt tired because she _____ a lot that day.
3. She went for a holiday after she _____ the exams.
4. He didn't start speaking until the children _____ the room.
5. He understood the book only after he _____ it again.

had walked

had read

hadn't switched

had left

had passed

II. Look at the sentences and choose which happened first.

1. By the time Charles arrived at the office, the boss had already left for the meeting.
 - a. Charles arrived at the office.
 - b. The boss left for the meeting.
2. Britney had washed all the dishes when her husband came.
 - a. Britney washed all the dishes.
 - b. Her husband came.
3. After he had had the accident, he reported it to the insurance company.
 - a. He had an accident.
 - b. He reported it to the insurance company.
4. Tom had saved a lot of money so he bought a motorbike.
 - a. Tom saved a lot of money.
 - b. He bought a motorbike.
5. After Margaret had read the book, she took it back to the library.
 - a. Margaret read the book.
 - b. She took the book back to the library.
6. Before my parents visited London, they had visited Paris.
 - a. My parents visited London.
 - b. My parents visited Paris.

Relative clauses

1. Ann started modelling five years ago. She was only thirteen years old then.

Ann _____ started modelling five years ago.

2. Let's go to the Chinese restaurant. Paul recommended it.

Let's go to the Chinese restaurant _____.

3. That woman is an artist. She lives next to us.

That woman _____ is an artist.

4. The car is mine. Its tyres are flat

The car _____ is mine.

5. I met a boy while I was on holiday. He works as a taxi driver.

I met a boy _____ while I was on holiday.

6. Have you seen the jacket? I was wearing it yesterday.

Have you seen the jacket _____?

7. I know a man. His wife is an astronaut

I know a man _____.

8. I visited the Science Museum. You could touch everything there.

I visited the Science Museum _____.

9. They're talking about the thieves. The police arrested them yesterday.

They're talking about the thieves _____.

10. The woman left her bag here. You came with her yesterday.

The woman _____ left her bag here.

11. They live in London. It is a very busy city.

They live in _____ is a very busy city.

1.- READ THE PASSAGE AND COMPLETE THE ACTIVITIES. ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS IN COMPLETE SENTENCES. (L 1:7)

New Year's Traditions

In my first visit to Ecuador I was really surprised when I saw the uncommon image of men dressed like women who are supposed to be the widows of the *año viejo*. These characters with colorful wigs and little black dresses block the streets and dance suggestively for people passing by, especially men, in order to get some money "to survive" after their husbands are burned. It has become very lucrative for the young men who dress up, since they can get more than a hundred dollars in a couple of hours.

Many people gather together in traditional neighborhoods or in family groups to make the *año viejo* with funny messages and of course a will or testament in which drama and humor are combined to talk about good and bad moments, about family members, and also about the situation of the country. It shows Ecuadorian creativity and imagination.

a. What are some characteristics of *viudas*?

b. Why do *viudas* ask for money on the street?

c. What do wills talk about?

d. What characteristics do wills have?

2. FILL IN THE BLANKS WITH A RELATIVE PRONOUN: WHO, WHICH, OR THAT (L 7:4)

Washkas, means "necklace", are made of minerals and gems such as amethyst and obsidian, as well as corals. According to the indigenous worldview, they have special powers.

Women wear them keep their balance and good energy. Washkas, also keep bad spirits away, are worn in weddings, ancient festivities, and religious celebrations. In the past, people had many washkas were considered wealthy. Nowadays, old necklaces are considered an Andean treasure.

Wishes

1. If only we _____ (not to break up) last month.
2. I wish we _____ (not to have) that stupid fight. I'm so sorry.
3. We don't have enough money. I wish we _____ (to be) rich.
4. Is this your bag? I wish I _____ (to have) it, it's very beautiful.
5. Timothy goes to school by bus every day, but he wishes his father _____ (to take) him by car tomorrow.
6. Where will you meet? I wish I _____ (to join) you, but I have a lot of things to do.
7. Sara doesn't have any friends. She wishes she _____ (not to be) alone on her birthday next week.
8. Why are you behaving like that? I wish you _____ (not to joke) about this anymore.
9. It is raining today! If only the rain _____ (to stop)!
10. I wish I _____ (to go) for a walk in the park with you yesterday.
11. Your sister is abroad but I know your mother wishes she _____ (to be) here with all of you.
12. If only I _____ (to have) my own car now!
13. What an interesting film! I wish we _____ (to see) it again some day.
14. Don't you wish you _____ (to travel) all over the world and _____ (to meet) lots of people in the future?
15. Where are you going? If only you _____ (to stay) here and _____ (to help) me, I am running out of time.
16. What a pity you have to go! If only we _____ (to spend) more time together! I wish you _____ (not to live) so far away.

Listening

Fine

1. Miley Cyrus was born to be
 - a) a fan
 - b) a star
 - c) a sensation
2. When was she born?
 - a) On November 21st, 1992
 - b) On November 23rd, 1992
 - c) On November 23rd, 1994
3. Miley Cyrus became famous
 - a) in a TV show
 - b) in a concert
 - c) in a commercial
4. Cyrus became more famous with her music
 - a) 2 years later
 - b) 3 years later
 - c) 5 years later
5. The 3d movie obtained more than
 - a) 55 million dollars
 - b) 155 million dollars
 - c) 115 million dollars
6. At 16 Miley Cyrus had
 - a) 4 #1 albums
 - b) 2 #1 albums
 - c) 3 #1 albums
7. What album became best-selling single in the USA?
 - a) The climb
 - b) Party in the USA
 - c) Hannah Montana
8. The man likes Miley Cyrus because she
 - a) takes risks
 - b) sings very well
 - c) is a good actress
9. In 2011, Cyrus was named ____ in Hollywood.
 - a) The first young actress
 - b) the best singer
 - c) the second richest person
10. In 2012, Miley participated ____ in the sitcom "Two and a half man".
 - a) many times
 - b) sometimes
 - c) few times